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February 4, 2025 
 
 
Charlie Imig 
Director of City Services 
City of Glendale 
5909 N Milwaukee River Parkway 
Glendale, Wisconsin 53209 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Imig: 
 
SUBJECT: I.D. 2090-07-71 
 Silver Spring Drive 
 N. 27th St. to Milwaukee River 
 Milwaukee County 
 
 
The above construction project is scheduled for a March 11, 2025 bid letting at an engineering 
estimated cost of $10,792,933.70 including construction engineering.  This estimate is 
confidential and should not be disclosed to potential bidders prior to bid opening.  The project 
was authorized to incur costs effective January 28, 2025. 
 
Based on the engineering estimate and the “Project Agreement”, your share of the construction 
cost will be approximately $2,876,773.70. 
 
Unless we hear otherwise from you, we will proceed with the contract administration process of 
receiving bids and awarding a contract to the low bidder.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Project Manager Michael Baird at 262-548-5918. 
 
Sincerely, 

Kathy Bender 
Kathy Bender 
Transportation Program Coordinator 
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